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 Priscilla Pinotti OBJEMPER2016/6418/P 06/12/2016  12:09:31 I am a local resident and I don't agree with high towers residential units. 

The maximum hight of the area must be respected ( which is around 5 storey) in order to guarantee the 

same quality of lighting, safety, views and visual amenity that we have now. 

I don't disagree with a residential development in principal, but I think that the the quality of the design 

must enhance the  the area and not degenerate it.
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